
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors 

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Review of Liquor and General Government 
Budgets 

         DATE:        October 26, 2021 

  

 
Staff is completing the personnel portions of the budget worksheets and they will be uploaded 
Wednesday for Thursday’s meeting. 
 
 
 


